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To allow for essential work to The Baird Family 
Hospital a section of the road outside The Royal 
Aberdeen Children’s Hospital (RACH) will be 
closed from 6am on Saturday 25th November 
for this day only*. 

All vehicles attending the Emergency 
Department (ED/A&E) should enter and exit 
via Foresterhill Road (green arrows). For 
Helipad arrivals see below.

 MVC 230473  - Temporary Road Closure, Local Access Road - ARI to RACH  (November 2023)
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Helipad Emergency Vehicles Only 
(Alternate Route)
Emergency Vehicles from the helipad should use 
the ‘Haul Road’ which will give access to the rear of 
RACH and into ED (for both adults and children).  

RESUS & RACH Ambulances should drop off 
at Location 1.
All Other Ambulances should drop off  
at Location 2.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused by this 
essential work.

Foresterhill Health Campus 

NHS Grampian - Baird Family Hospital
Notice of Essential Construction Work 

Temporary Road Closure - Local Access Road, Foresterhill Health Campus
Saturday, 25 November 2023, from 6am (one day*)

* Date and times are subject to work progressing as planned.


